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Comments: As a resident of a condo in Waikiki and a teacher of current events and 
issues, I see much value in vertical farming. Vertical farming could be a possible 
solution to accommodate both housing development and increasing our food safety 
concerns. I would like to eat more homegrown food. My students want to live in a 
sustainable environment. Vertical farming has much potential. Therefore I support this 
study. 
 
Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing, improperly 
identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to 
the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing. 
 
Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email 
webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov 
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